
 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR OUR CLIENTS ON MEDICAID (MEDICAL 
ASSISTANCE) AND FAMILY CARE 

 

We are sending this memo out to all of the clients that we represented in 
handling your Medicaid application and renewals. 

Since the beginning of COVID in 2020, the Medicaid program suspended all 
renewals. Also, nobody was taken off of Medicaid during this time period 
(unless the person passed away.)  

The COVID procedures are now ending! In March, every Medicaid recipient will 
get a notice like the sample we have attached. The notice includes a date when 
the renewal will be processed. In the sample, the date is November 30, 2023. 
But the date in your notice could be a different month. Importantly, it might 
not be the same month that you used to have your renewal before COVID. 

If your assets have increased past the allowable amount ($2000 in most cases 
for single people and for institutionalized spouses after the first year) you will 
need to have them back down to the allowable level before the renewal. We can 
help you figure out the best way to accomplish this.  

When you get the renewal notice, if we have been handling your renewals, 
please let us know right away and send us a copy. We will assume you want us 
to keep working on your case and will reach out if we get a copy of the notice 
too. But it is best if you tell us when you get your notice.   

If you have been doing the renewals on your own but you would like to talk 
with us about this process or to have us handle this one, we can help.  

Give us a call at 262-264-7702, or send an email to sally@wesselsllc.com if you 
get a notice and want us to help.  

 

Carol Wessels and Jessica Liebau 
Wessels & Liebau, LLC 
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